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We have had another fun packed and busy year. Over the past year our members have come 
from Tivetshall St Margaret and St Mary, the Pulhams, Long Stratton and Rushall. This gives the 
girls excellent opportunities to make new friends away from the school environment.   
 
We have completed a wide variety of activities over the past year. Most weeks we have a craft 
activity as well as some games or songs. We have worked for a badge ‘all about me’ and joined 
Pulham Brownies dressed as dinosaurs for the Pulham Carnival. We also held a sponsored 
danceathon for Red Nose Day. 
 
3 of our Rainbows have just ‘graduated’ to Brownies having reached the grand age of 7 and 
nearly 7 and we wish them well with all they do. We remain a small, friendly unit but would 
love some new girls to join us. 
 
We would also like to thank the parish council for their continued support which helps us keep 
running even when numbers drop. 
 
Rainbows (the youngest section of the Girl Guides) is for girls aged 5-7 and we meet on 
Wednesdays after school in Tivetshall Village Hall. If you would like your daughter to join, would 
like more information or would like to help (extra regular or ad hoc help is always appreciated 
as we must have a minimum of 2 adults on site), please contact me or visit 
www.girlguiding.org.uk and click ‘get involved’. 
 
 
Becky Chamberlain 
01379 674509                   rbchamberlain@btinternet.com 

http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/

